
Dear Ms Sene 
 
Re:  Midterm Review of Joint Project Agreement (JPA) between United States 
Department of Commerce (DoC) and ICANN 
  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the continued transition of the 
technical coordination and management of the Internet’s domain name and addressing 
system. 
We believe that ICANN has been fulfilling its obligations under that current JPA to a 
good extent. 
We believe, like the Board of ICANN, that the JPA should be concluded, and that the coming 
months should be dedicated to define ad new model for the management of the Internet 
where no government or organization or individual is capable of making interventions. 
  
Yours  
Ibaa Oueichek 
Syrian Telecom Establishment 

 


